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26 February 2018

Dear Louise

Once again I have to write a letter strongly objecting to a 
local housing plan that nobody wants to a Council/Planning 
Department that does not listen or even care!!!!  

As you should be aware the roads to and from the 
development are no more than lanes and are very congested 
at most times during the day and certain times during the 
evening. 

The whole idea of pollution levels seem to have been ignored 
for this area of Luton.  I understand that this area has not 
had any pollution monitoring-perhaps you do not want to 
know what the levels are.  As you are well aware air 
pollution causes all sorts of problems to everyone, especially 
the young and the old AND WE ARE ALL ENTITLED TO 
CLEAN AIR.  The density of the proposed development is 
probably just under the government limits for this area of 
land.  

More properties means more people, more vehicles, more 
pollution.  We also have the proposed development of 
Century Park plus the large expansion at Luton Airport itself 
which will cause even more pollution problems.



I have been to a couple of the planning meetings, what a 
shambles.  The planners do not seem to take into 
consideration the wishes of existing residents.  The only 
winners are NHDC and Bloor Homes.

Developers promise the earth when obtaining the necessary 
planning permissions but in fact in reality provide very little. 
 WE ARE ALL ENTITLED TO CLEAN AIR.

Barry Dainton 

Sent from my iPad


